
From: VNCA Executive Officer  

Sent: Thursday, 1 December 2016 11:59 AM 
To: Chambers - Watson VP 

Subject: AM2016/29 - Animal Care & Veterinary Services Award 2010 - Attn Richard Williamson 

 
Dear Vice-President Watson 
 
Due to resource constraints, the VNCA will not provide additional materials for the submission and 
will not be represented on the day of the hearing, we ask that you consider the materials that you 
have on hand. 
 
Please note that the VNCA intends to peruse this and other award matters in the future and are 
discussing ways that we can better resource ourselves for future the future. 
 
Kindest regards 
Jacquie 
 
 

Jacquie Martin 
Executive Officer 
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